CONFIDENTIAL FILE

SLH



CC BG bcc Mrs Gaisman

10 DOWNING STREET LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary

14 June 1988

Dea David,

NHS REVIEW

The Prime Minister has been considering further the arrangements for the conduct of the NHS Review. She would be grateful if your Secretary of State, together with the Secretaries of State for Wales and Northern Ireland, could join the Ministerial group for its meetings from the beginning of July onwards. A meeting is currently scheduled for Friday 8 July and Tessa Gaisman here will be in touch with your offices to settle the precise arrangements.

The Prime Minister would also be grateful if your Secretary of State, together with the Secretaries of State for Wales and Northern Ireland, could each nominate one person to join the group of officials chaired by Richard Wilson in the Cabinet Office.

I am sending a copy of this letter to Jon Shortridge (Welsh Office), David Watkins (Northern Ireland Office), Alex Allan (H M Treasury), Jill Rutter (Chief Secretary's Office), Geoffrey Podger (Department of Health and Social Security), Miss Jenny Harper (Minister for Health, DHSS), Trevor Woolley and Richard Wilson (Cabinet Office).

Pi

PAUL GRAY

David Crawley, Esq., Scottish Office

KK.